
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:   

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

Ger  Deignham, Anthony (Tony) Murphy, Kathleen Gibson. 

 

MONTH’S MIND: 

Greg Leddy,  Maureen Doherty,  
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Ellen David & Michael Fenton, Monica Fanning, Molly & Nancy Campion, 

Fiona Byrne, Deceased members of Doyle Family,                                                

Deceased Members of McHugh Family, Frank Dolan,                                               

Nancy Gerard & Tommy Farrell, James Keely, Annie & Paddy Toher,           

Clare McCawley ( Birth Rem.) Elizabeth & William McCarthy,                              

Mary & Noelle Hickey, Thomas & Margaret McLoughlin, Frank Craig,            

Patrick McTeague, Peter Donohoe, Lena Casey, Fr. Bruce Mundey. 

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD  for details on : 

Pilgrimages to Lough Derg ………………………. 

A scripture based contemplative prayer group meets in the Oratory, 
Clonturk House, Church Avenue every Tuesday evening for 1 hour, be-
ginning at 8.00 pm.  All Welcome. 

Eucharistic Adoration 2018 in  our parish church will take place each 
Monday from 3.00—4.00 p.m.   

Eucharist Adoration also takes place in the Oratory of the Rosminian 
Fathers, Clonturk House each Sunday night  (except Bank Holiday Week-
ends) from 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m.  Fourth Sunday of Easter — 22nd April ‘18 

Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

1st  & 3rd Saturday of each 

month - 12.00 noon  

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if 

not taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

Thought for the day  

The image of the Good Shepherd is 
profoundly reassuring. We hear it today in John’s 
gospel and elsewhere in the Bible. It evokes a 
tremendous feeling of being cared for—the con-
solation of faith. Even in these difficult days, we 
need such reassurance. At the same time, the 
metaphor is used in a dissonant way: no regular 
shepherd, however caring, gives his life for his 
sheep! Cosy familiarity can dull the sense of 
shock: what is going on here? The gentle pastoral 
language suddenly gives way to sacrifice, as the 
shepherd becomes the lamb of God.  

Prayer  

Jesus our shepherd, we know your care for us 
was costly as you laid down your life and took it 
up again. Help us to know again “the great 
events that gave us new life” in you, that we may 
hear you and follow you in all we do.  
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Easter Dues— Offerings of Easter 
dues are being gratefully received—
the parish team thank you most sin-
cerely for your continued support. 
 
Choose Life 2018 - The Catholic 
Communications Office are circu-
lating a newsletter Choose Life 
2018.  It promotes the Church’s po-
sition on unborn human life and 
encourages family discussion on 
this important Subject.  The news-
letter will be published each week 
on the diocesan website at 
www.dublindiocese.ie/choose-life-
2018 and is available at the back of 
the Church. 
 
The Scripture Prayer Group meets 
every Thurs at 11.00am in the An-
nadale Room.   Come and pray with 
the Gospel of the following Sunday. 
All welcome! 
 
Vocations Sunday  - A collection for 
the support of Dublin Diocesan stu-
dents preparing for ordination to 
the priesthood takes place this Sat-
urday/ Sunday 21st/22nd April. It 
will replace the usual Share Collec-
tion. 

 

Scripture Talks—A series of talks on 
“The Acts of the Apostles” (our cur-
rent week day readings) will be giv-
en by Msgr.  Alex Stenson at 7.30  

p.m.  On Wednesday next 25th April 
All welcome. 

 

Child Safeguarding—Urgent Notice 
for Volunteers—The Diocese re-
quires  that every Volunteer must 
attend a training session. A Training 
session will be held in the Marino 
Room on Tuesday 1st May 2018 at 
7.30 p.m for all who were unable to 
attend the last meeting in October. 
Please attend if at all possible. Gar-
da Vetting—Please note Garda 
Vetting Applications require two 
forms of identification  i.e. Photo-
graphic ID & Proof of address  - re-
cent utility bill etc.  

 

First Holy Communion  - Saturday 
next, April 28th will be a very spe-
cial day for the 2nd class boys from 
Scoil Mhuire as 64 of them receive 
Jesus for the very first time in  First 
Holy Commuion. The boys will be 
joined by Shonagh Cunniffe from 
the Church of Ireland school in 
Drumcondra. Let us keep them all in 
our prayers as they are practising 
very hard for their big day.  

 

Nazareth House—Volunteers need-
ed for  Nazareth House Reception 
on Thursday 9am to 2pm and Friday 
from 2pm to 6pm. Please contact 
Sr. Bridget at 8338205. 

 

Church Repository/Shop: The 
Church Repository/Shop is open 
every Tuesday and Thursday morn-
ing after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 
11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We 
have a good supply of sacramental 
mementos for boys and girls  for all 
special occasions.  

Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy. 

 

Tea/Coffee Mornings will continue 
every Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday morning after the 10.00 
a.m. Mass. Please come and join us. 
 
 
Marino Parish Knitting Group – the 
‘Knitwits’ meet twice a month on 
the first and third Saturdays in the 
Annadale  room from 10.30 a.m. to 
12.00 noon approx.  We knit for 
various Charities and would make 
you very welcome.  Please drop in 
or contact Maureen Kelly on 085-
1088538. Cup of tea and lively con-
versation provided. 
 

Parish Newsletter—the latest date 
for material for inclusion in the Par-
ish newsletter is 4th May 2018 

Ministers of the Word—The Ros-
ters for May & June 2018 may be 
collected at the Sacristy. Again, sin-
cere thanks to all our Readers for 
their commitment. 

 

Anam Cara North Dublin will be 
holding its monthly parent evening 
for bereaved parents in North Dub-
lin on Wednesday the 18th April.  

 

Annual Plant Sale Dominican Col-
lege, Griffith Avenue on Sunday 
13th May 9.00 a.m. to 3.00 p.m. 

Nursery sourced plants, hanging 
baskets & containers, fruit & veg. 
plants & more. Teas/Coffee & 
home baked cakes. Entertainment 
provided by school orchestra. 

 

Trocaire Boxes—Please return your 
Trocaire Boxes to the Church/
Sacristy as soon as possible. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.  

The winning numbers were:   2, 7, 14 & 32 

The jackpot now stands at €2,400   
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